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August 30, 2018 
 
 
Sent via mail:  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Re:  Request for Access to Records 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA) 
 
I am writing further to the letter dated February 23, 2018, which advised that the Third Party had 
requested a review of the Ministry’s decision to disclose the requested records received by the 
Ministry of Health.  Your request is for: 
 
A copy of any agreements and/or contracts - with all schedules, attachments, orders or any other 
documents pointing to subcontractors - between CGI Information Systems and Management 
Consultants or CGI Group and the Ministry that were signed or valid from January 2014 
through September 2017; Any records related to the Ministry’s use of CGI Information Systems 
and Management Consultants, CGI Group or CGI – Polish Division in 2014, 2015, 2016 and 
2017 to conduct a project that had to do with Oracle Siebel Public Sector software or any other 
Siebel software. 
 
As the Third Party requested a review with the Office of the Information and Privacy 
Commissioner (OIPC), this office has been in further discussions with the Third Party and OIPC 
concerning the release of a portion of the requested records.   
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The enclosed records have been released to you in full; however, the Third Party objects to the 
disclosure of the remaining records.  Should you wish to seek access to these remaining pages, 
your file will proceed to Inquiry.  If, however, you are satisfied with the records you have been 
provided and do not want to pursue access to the remaining records to fulfill the response to your 
request, we will consider your file closed.  To this end, the OIPC Investigator will contact you 
directly to confirm. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact Melissa Boyd, the analyst 
assigned to your request, at 778 698-2867.  This number can be reached toll-free by calling from 
Vancouver, 604 660-2421, or from elsewhere in BC, 1 800 663-7867 and asking to be 
transferred to 778 698-2867. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Maxine Vanzetta, Manager 
Health / Education Team, Information Access Operations 
 
cc: Wade Raaflaub, Investigator, OIPC 
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